
Town of West Boylston 

Finance and CIB Committees 

Meeting of May 21, 2018 
 
A meeting of Fincom and CIB was convened at 6:30 pm in the cafeteria at the High 
School .  Attending the meeting were Chris Berglund, Ray Bricault, Paul Bohnson, , 
and Pete Murphy.   Absent were Bill Fay, Jaime Desanti, Pavel Loven, and James 
Marinelli, 
 
The minutes of meeting for April 30, May 2, and May 14, all 2018, were reviewed at 
and approved. 
 

 Article 11 – Capital Purchases – The DPW requested F250 truck with plow, 
which was voted to endorse by Fincom, but a tie vote in CIB, will be passed 
over until the October town meeting.   

 Article 8 – Sewer Budget – Fincom again discussed the Sewer budget.  The 
vote to endorse was recomfirmed by a motion by Pete Murphy, second by 
Paul Bohnson, and a vote of 4-0.  A meeting will be planned in the fall to 
review the Sewer cost projections. 

 
No other articles remained open. 
 
A meeting is planned for July 2 to approve final FY2018 budget transfers. 
 
The committees adjourned at 6:50 pm to join the town hall meeting. 
 
 
Pete Murphy 
Secretary 
Fincom & CIB 


